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Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY TO THE OAS, 
FORWARDING A FOOTNOTE TO BE INSERTED INTO THE DRAFT 
RECOMMENDATIONS OF SAN PEDRO SULA 
PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY

TO THE

ORGANIZTION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note No. 133/2017


The Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – Committee on Hemispheric Security – and, with reference to the document Draft Recommendations of San Pedro Sula for Public Security Management to be taken up at the Sixth Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA VI), forwards herewith a footnote by Uruguay, requesting that it be included in said document.


As communicated by the relevant authorities, the Secretariat is hereby advised that Uruguay will not be able to take part in the aforementioned meeting.


The Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – Committee on Hemispheric Security – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.








 Washington, D.C., October 6, 2017 

To the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

· Committee on Hemispheric Security -
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 

c.c.    Permanent Mission of Honduras
(Footnote by Uruguay)

Uruguay cannot support the fifth paragraph of the introductory part, nor paragraphs 13, 14, and 19 of the RECOMMENDATIONS, nor paragraph 2 f (ii) under FOLLOW-UP. 
Regarding the fifth paragraph of the introductory part, given that the trust positions leading the Ministry of the Interior or other ministries are politically-appointed positions, we are of the view that no limitation or condition should be included in that regard.  

Regarding paragraphs 13 and 14 of the Recommendations and paragraph 2.f (ii) under Follow-up, which mention minors as targets of action by police institutions, it should be noted that those are powers that fall to other state agencies and effort is made to safeguard minors from any incidence that is not governed by those bodies. 

Regarding paragraph 19 of the RECOMMENDATIONS, on AMERIPOL, Uruguay supports the statement by the Government of Nicaragua that it does not accept the proposal for AMERIPOL to take part in OAS multidimensional security activities, as it is a highly technical body focused on training, modernization, and technology for police forces in the Americas, while the Organization of American States deals with the issue of multidimensional security from a policy standpoint.
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